
 

Dear VSY Families,  

We are so pleased to be working with you again for the 2019 – 20 school year. Our names are Amy Leech and 

Fran Garnick, and we own A+ School Supplies. It is our goal to simplify the ordering of your child(ren)’s school 

supplies. We offer a variety of supplies, easy on-line ordering, and free delivery straight to your child(ren)’s 

classroom for the first day of school!! When you are ready to order, please note the following:  

 Online ordering is now available.  

 Order online by going to www.apssfl.com, under the heading order forms, then type in your 

school code, vsy.   

 The Early Ordering Discount will run from today – June 21. Standard pricing will continue after 

that until your deadline, Friday, July 26 @ midnight.   

 You may also order by mail or scan, using an order form which will be on our website. These can 

be found by going to www.apssfl.com, under the heading order forms, type in school code – 

vsy. There will also be a link on your school’s website. (Address and email address will be on the 

order form)  

 DEADLINE: To guarantee that your supplies are delivered to your child(ren)’s classroom by 

Orientation Day, you must order by Friday, July 26 @ midnight.  

 Parents: PLEASE keep in mind that if you choose to shop on your own, you might not be able to 

find the exact product(s) that we are providing in the supply box. If you encounter this, please 

purchase an item that is comparable to what we are providing.  Thank you.  

 

Deadline: Friday, July 26 @ midnight 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are always available and you 

will get top priority from one of the owners. You can reach either of us at aplusschoolsupplies@apssfl.com or 

by phone at 954-592-4942. You may also contact your VSY school supply representatives: Luke Balchaitis at 

luke.balchaitis@browardschools.com or Laurie Johnson at ladojo1967@yahoo.com. 

Thank you so much and we look forward to working with you, your administration, teachers, and students for 

the 2019-20 school year.  

Amy and Fran Owners,  
A+ School Supplies  

 

 

For more information, visit aplusschoolsupplies@apssfl.com or www.apssfl.com or call 954-592-4942  

We take all your school shopping stress away!  
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